Autumn Term 2023
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome to St Mary's Catholic Primary School Nursery.
We look forward to working with you and your children this year, to ensure they reach and achieve their individual learning potential within our Nursery environment.
This term we will -
Be investigating and exploring the season of Autumn – looking at the changes to the leaves, trees, weather, harvest etc.
We will have focus Nursery Rhymes each week, with activities linked to these. 
We will be exploring numbers.
We will have a focus colour each week.
Our first RE Focus is ‘Beginnings’ where we will be learning about Gods Love for us all. We will learn the story of Noah and the arc. We will also learn about Baptism and we would really appreciate a photo of your child’s baptism for them to show and to add to class display.
Our second RE Focus will be ‘Advent to Christmas’ where we will learn the story of the first Christmas and preparing to celebrate the birth of Jesus.

A few reminders –
Kindly do your best to be on time for dropping off and collection, once again this will be greatly appreciated.
Please write your child’s name in jumpers, coats etc.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Book bags – library books will be issued on your child’s allocated library book day.
Kindly inform us if a different person is collecting your child at end of session and make them aware of collection procedures.

Please ask us any questions or give us any feedback at beginning or end of each session, we are always willing to help.

We hope your child enjoys their time with us.
Nursery Team




